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For a start...

Editorial office of Ethnologia Slovaca has prepared XXXIII year’s
volume of the international anthology of Slavists which publishes articles about 
Slavonic oriented research. Team of authors from Slovakia, Bulgaria, Czech 
Republic and Poland offer various matters being solved on selected phenomena of 
folk culture. Editorial office reminds itself the anniversaries of researchers with 
selected and published bibliographies.

At the same time we would like to inform you that the next issue of our 
anthology ХХХГѴ years' will be dedicated to the 50th anniversary of the estab­
lishment of Department of Ethnology and Cultural Anthropology in Bratislava. 
And on this occasion we will welcome the contributions of our colleagues who 
would like to contribute to anniversary edition of our anthology. We will inform 
you about focus and scope of contributions later by means of separate circular 
letter and through the members of our editorial board. If you have any ideas or 
suggestions, feel free to send them even earlier to our editorial’s office email 
address: parikova@fphil.uniba.sk
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